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I object to the development at Brooklands farm. 
 
During two world wars when ‘cheap’ food ships were being sunk we had to rapidly resort to our farm land for food.  
You cannot resort to arable land that is covered in houses!  Beware history repeats itself. 
At 85yrs old I remember what my parents went through during the desperate days of WWII. 
 
Barry Knell 
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